
VILLAGE OF HIGHLANDS 

GARAGE SALE 

 

Come One, Come All, 

The Committee is excited to announce that the 
garage sale will be held on Sunday, October 8, 
2017, from 7:30-2:00 p.m. (Rain Cancels).  

The sale will take place at the cul de sac in 
lower Gate Post and at the dead end at the 
intersection of Mechums River and Gate Post Lane. 

Please let us know if you will be participating.  
We are all excited about this event and hope you 
will join us for the sale and the camaraderie. 

If you have any questions or comments, please 
direct them to all of the committee members noted 
below: 

 

Rochelle Bosley Larson, Shirley Dow and Sylvia Chandler 
rlarson5982@gmail.com; shirleydow@earthlink.net; 

sylpic34@gmail.com 
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